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Dear HHPA Members. 
  
Please be advised that the HHPA website is under re-construction for an undetermined amount of time.  The 
‘Memberships For Sale’ portion is still operable but other components are under repair. 
  
In the meantime the Board has approved a Facebook site for Board approved announcements.  This site is for 
documented Park Members only.  Any posts from the Board or Park Administration will have ‘comments’ turned 
off.  The hhpaoffice@shaw.ca  is still operable as well. 
  
If you have a Facebook Profile and are a registered HHPA Park Member, you can request to join by visiting: 
  
https://www.facebook.com/groups/259277082910942/ 
  
Your request will be reviewed by administration within a few days. 
By joining this page you agree not to repost or reproduce posts from this page in any manner. 
  
Board meeting minutes will be emailed directly to park members until the website is repaired and minutes are reposted. 
  
  
Thank you for your patience and understanding 
  
Dana V. 
Park Liaison 
On Behalf of HHPA Board of Directors 
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